Subject: Re: UNDER-FIVE MALARIA IN NIGEIR NDHS
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 07 Jul 2020 18:57:27 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

The children born in the past five years, whether or not still living, are in the KR file. For Niger,
this will be a file whose name begins with the letters "NIKR". If you have access to the other Niger
files, such as the IR and PR, you will have access to this one.
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